
From: Marny Stein
To: Wendy Watkins
Cc: Chris Welker
Subject: FW: 2020-18-R going forward to Council on Monday
Date: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 3:09:09 PM

Wendy,
Ms. Bourgeois suggested on Thursday that Mr. Bourgeois would have additional information to me
on Friday.  I didn’t receive anything Friday and still have not received additional information or a
request to withdraw.  I’ll keep trying through the holidays since they have said they have documents
to add.
 
Can you please forward what we currently have with the ordinance and recommendation at a glance
for introduction at Council?
 
Thank you.
marny
 

From: Marny Stein 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 4:13 PM
To: Bruce Bourgeois (bruce@qualityfabmechanical.com) <bruce@qualityfabmechanical.com>;
LORNA@QUALITYFAB.COM
Subject: 2020-18-R going forward to Council on Monday
 
Bruce and Lorna,
I hope your holidays are shaping up nicely.  It.has.been.such.a.hectic.year!
 
The law requires us to forward rezone requests to the Parish Council in a timely fashion. 
 
I have to forward it as-is on Monday so it meets the schedule requirement.
 
If you have anything to add to it, for example, documentation that DEQ does not object to
residential uses developing on top of a former landfill, please send by Monday at noon.
 
Have a great weekend.
marny
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